
Meeting Minutes 

October 28, 2019 

 

The Mayor and Board of Commissioners of the City of Sweetwater met in a regular 
monthly workshop session on Monday, October 28, 2019 at 5 p.m. Commissioners 
present being:  Lamar Hughes, Sam Moser, Alan Richeson, and Billy G. West.  
Commissioners Stockton was out of town.  City Attorney John Cleveland was present.   

In workshop discussion, Mayor Lowe reviewed the progress on the community center 
listed in the capital improvement plan, noting the attempts to secure a particular site 
by donation have been unsuccessful.  He requested the city board support him in 
establishing a discovery committee for researching potential sites, funding 
opportunities, and designs, possibly scouting surrounding centers.  He recommended 
Commissioners Hughes, Richeson, and West serve along with the City Recorder and a 
few other members.  There were no objections. 

Mayor Lowe requested the board review the policy regarding wrecker rotations.  He 
had received a complaint from A&S Towing that some of the other companies were 
violating the rotation policy.  The Chief agreed to look into it and report back to the 
board.  The item was placed on the November agenda. 

The board reviewed the draft of the Resolution adopting a comprehensive policy 
regarding the use of property owned by the City of Sweetwater.  The Mayor confirmed 
that any city approved, official event may be hosted in the depot or conference room.  
The basement would be reserved for outside groups, with a fee if security or cleanup 
or staff is required. 

Mayor Lowe reviewed the upcoming agenda for November 4, 2019. 

No action was taken. 

The workshop was adjourned at 5:35 p.m. 

This the 28th October, 2019. 
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MAYOR 
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        City Recorder 
 

 

 

 


